
Supplemental PGR Nominating Committee Report, November 11, 2023  
 

Thank you to all who submitted applications for General Assembly.  The Nominating Committee was confirmed 
once again in the depth of experience, dedication, and love of the members of our presbytery.  We present this 
slate for our commissioners.   
 
We are still working on nominating YAADs.  At the last GA we were unable to find members to serve in this 
role, we are awaiting responses from those who have been recommended by their congregations to serve.  We 
are discovering summer employment and scholarship requirements are conflicting with General Assembly.  If 
we are able to confirm the recommendations, we will present them at the November 18, 2023 assembly 
meeting.  
 
The NC moves that this slate of commissioners be elected to service  
 
222th General Assembly Commissioners.   
Moderator: TE Frosty Krummel, honorably-retired 
Moderator-elect: RE Carol Sleeth, Peoria First-Federated 
TE Lonna Lee, member-at-large  
RE Fiona Nagle, Rock Island, Grace 
YAAD: TBD 
  
Alternates: 
TE Kay Daniel, Chatham Presbyterian 
RE Mary Ray, Springfield Westminster 
YAAD: TBD  
 
Again, thank you to all who have applied and all the prayers as we have completed this work.   
 
In Christ’s Service, 
The Nominating Committee  
Co-Chair RE Gary Terpstra g.terpstra@comcast.net 
Co-Chair TE Cheyanna Losey cheyannalosey@gmail.com  
RE Gary Davis  
RE Julio Garcia 
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